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Jyske Bank’s consolidated accounts for the first nine months of 2007 

The extraordinary situation in many financial markets, which was caused by the distrust generated by the 
sub-prime crisis in the US, has sharpened the interest in accounts released by financial institutions.  
 
Therefore, Jyske Bank’s Supervisory Board has decided to advance the publication of the Bank’s accounts. 
  
The publication will take place as soon as the accounts are available and when they have been approved by 
the Supervisory Board. The accounts will be released on 18 October 2007. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Anders Dam  Sven Buhrkall 


